
 
 

 

AVIATION UNIVERSITY FORUM 

 
 

Date:     Wednesday, 12 December 2018 

Venue:  Wuzhou Guest House, No. 6001 Shennan Avenue, Futian District, Shenzhen, CHINA 

Time:    1000 – 1130 hours 
 
 

Join us to learn more about a soon-to-be-established International Association of Aviation 

and Aerospace Education during the AVIATION UNIVERSITY FORUM on 

12 December 2018 from 1000 a.m. to 1130 a.m.  
 

The AVIATION UNIVERSITY FORUM is one of the activities that will be held during 

the Second ICAO Next Generation of Aviation Professionals (NGAP) Global 

Summit (NGAP/2) that will be convened at Shenzhen, China, from 12 to 14 December 2018. 

 

The AVIATION UNIVERSITY FORUM is a unique networking opportunity that will be 

made available to Universities to allow discussion and provide further information on the 

International Association of Aviation and Aerospace Education. The aim of this association 

will be to lead, represent, promote and advocate the interests of universities that offer 

aviation-related programmes at the global and regional levels. As an example, this 

international association will become involved in the work of the ICAO NGAP Program, 

which is of interest to many stakeholders: States, industry, higher education institutions and 

others. 

 

A number of universities are planning to attend NGAP/2 and sign a Statement in support of 

the establishment of this association. Please join other universities in supporting the 

establishment of this association, either through: 

 

a) signing the Statement in person at the Second ICAO NGAP Global Summit;  

b) expressing your support of this Statement by email. In this case, please send the 

name of your university, logo, the name and title of the person who is 

representing the university to NGAP@icao.int; or 

c) print and sign the Statement, and send a scanned copy to NGAP@icao.int. 

In the case of either b) or c), we will add your University to the list of supporting universities 

on the original Statement to be signed in Shenzhen. 

For more information about the International Association of Aviation and Aerospace 

Education, please contact Mr. Pascal Revel at pascal.revel@enac.fr. 
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